
 
The European Commission support for the production of this publication does not constitute an 

endorsement of the contents which reflect only of the authors, and the Commission cannot be 

held responsible for any use which may be made of the information contained therein.  

 

  

  

NEURO-GUIDE 

PROJECT 

NEWSLETTER 5 

THE FINAL RESULTS OF THE PROJECT 

During the two-year project implementation 

period, the partners have developed three 

intellectual outputs. 

• IO1 – Online Escape Rooms  

• IO2 – In-Service Training Programme 

• IO3 – Online Learning Portal 

All of the project outputs are finalised, 

translated and available on the website for 

VET students and teachers to use. The e-

Learning portal with the results of the project 

will be maintained after the project is 

completed. 

 

WELCOME TO THE 5th 

NEWSLETTER OF THE 

ERASMUS+ NEURO-GUIDE 

PROJECT! 

The Erasmus+ NEURO-GUIDE project is 

now completed and all project results are 

developed. 

In this newsletter you will learn more about:  

• The last activities of the project 

consortium and plans for the follow-up  

• The final Transnational Partner Meeting  
 

 
 

SUMMARY 

During the two years of the project 

implementation, the partners have 

carried out five meetings in Finland, 

Cyprus, Poland, the Czech Republic and 

Portugal (final meeting described in this 

newsletter). In addition, transnational 

training event was provided in Ireland. 

The partners promoted the project at 

the local level by organising multiplier 

events. Each partner organised 

workshops at the local level, using the 

training materials developed.  
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https://www.facebook.com/

NEUROGUIDEProject/ 

THE FINAL MEETING IN 

LOUSADA 

WHERE CAN YOU 

FIND US? 

MEETING IN LOUSADA, PORTUGAL 

The final meeting of the NEURO-GUIDE 

PROJECT took place on 30th September 2020 

in Lousada (Portugal) and was hosted by 

Municipio de Lousada.  

 

THE HOSTING PARTNER 

MUNICIPIO DE LOUSADA is an institution of 

local public administration. It aims to pursuit 

the interests of the population in the 

territorial space of Lousada Council. The 

council of Lousada belongs to the district of 

Porto. The Municipality of Lousada directs 

its action to achieve a sustainable 

development, to promote and boost the 

council at economic, social, environmental 

and cultural level, optimizing the use of 

available resources and striving for a public 

administration capable of responding to the 

growth objectives of the council and the 

needs of its citizens. 

THE MEETING SCHEDULE 

Due to the limitations imposed by the 

coronavirus epidemic, the meeting was 

held in a hybrid form. Representatives of 

two partners came to Portugal, while the 

other partners participated in the 

meeting through ZOOM.  

During the meeting, the last activities 

implemented in the framework of the 

project and aspects related to the final 

report were discussed. The partners 

summarised the 2-year period of the 

project implementation, the results 

created and the dissemination, 

evaluation and monitoring activities. 

The partners agreed that the results 

achieved by the project have the 

potential to get even more users and 

intend to continue promoting them in 

their environment. 

 

 


